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3rd September 2018 

 

 

Dear Families, 
 

Year 11 Mock Exam Results and Induction Evening  

I would like to invite you and your child to our Year 11 Mock Exam Results and Induction Evening 

that is taking place on Monday 10th September at 5.30pm.  Students will be able to collect their 

mock examination results at the same time in the main school building where the evening will 

take place. 

After a well-earned break I am sure that the students are ready and raring to go. This evening will 

help students to focus their studies and also provide valuable information to allow yourselves as 

parents to support your children during this important year. 

During this evening we will be providing some useful information to help you support your 

child.  These will include: 

 Short presentations from Maths, English, Science heads of subjects 

 Monitoring and reporting in Year 11 

 What works?  Winning behaviours from our former students 

 The new style GCSEs and grading system  

 Sources of support for revision 

 Our expectations of behaviour and uniform 

 Platinum Status 

 Your Future Conference 

 

Please could you reply to kay.mcclean@taw.org.uk if you wish to attend, stating how many 

people will be attending (including your child). 

We sincerely hope that this evening provides the motivation, advice and tools to help your child 

make the most of year 11 and give them the very best chance of GCSE success. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Ben Morgan 

Vice Principal 
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